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Operational subsidy in the amount of 14 mln GEL has been allocated to the LLC “United Water Supply Company of Georgia” from the state budget of Georgia. Moreover, on the basis of Ordinance of the Government of Georgia, additional 11.5 mln GEL was allotted from the 2012 budget for the purpose of improving the water supply sector. In this regard, the period of economic crisis has not created any crisis situations affecting the water supply to the population and legal entities. 
The budget has not been reduced throughout the 2010-2012.
The water supply tariffs are affordable for the population. It constitutes 2% of the annual pension. Besides, the price for water and water sewage for the Internally Displaced Persons (within their settlements) is covered by the state.
The economic crisis has not resulted in any restrictive measures from the LLC “United Water Supply Company of Georgia”, thus, it did not have any negative impact on access to water and sewage systems. 
The LLC “United Water Supply Company of Georgia” operates in accordance with the decrees of the National Energy and Water Regulatory Commission. It does not have reductions or special tariffs for the marginalized individuals or groups. However, this area is regulated by the Georgian Government through support to Internally Displaced Persons and finances their utility taxes, including the water taxes.
Based on the decision of the National Energy and Water Regulatory Commission, the LLC “United Water Supply Company of Georgia” has elaborated an efficient mechanism in response to financial crisis. In particular, the liability to pay taxes could be deferred taking into consideration the financial circumstances of customers.
For the purpose of proper operation and maintenance of water infrastructure, relevant projects are in place in all regions of the country. The old drainage systems are reconstructed and in some cases replaced by new systems and technology.
In order to prepare more qualified human resources, the United Water Supply Company of Georgia with the support of donor organizations provides training courses for its employees at the relevant training centers. 

For additional information concerning international cooperation and access to water in Georgia, please, see the annex.
